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Pupils of the Week 

7G 
Earn — For showing two of our school values 
kindness and fairness to others at Highshore 
School 

7J 
Treasure—For managing his behaviour well this 
week 

7L Tiarna — For a great transition into 7L! 

8J 
Jiba — For his hard work and improved 
handwriting in Literacy 

8R 
Jamal — For regulating his behaviour in the 
playground 

9A 
Precious — For great independent use of her 
IPAD to communicate 

Y9 
Qahar — For showing a growth mindset in 
Maths 

10R 
Anika — For amazing work retelling a diary 
entry in Literacy 

10RM 
Anna — For working well in lessons and helping 
others in class 

11C 
Aaliah — For her enthusiastic attitude during 
lessons 

Y11 
Emmanuella — For good work in ICT, requesting 
and using her mouse to drag and drop 
effectively 

12C 
Ka Sing— For socialising well with others and 
reading aloud 

12L 
Albie — For being very kind, mature and 
understanding towards a new member of our 
class 

Y12 
Israa — For her consistent good work, mature 
behaviour and being a good friend 

13K 
Jayden — For learning to use Communicate in 
Print to make inclusive documents 

13L Dean — For excellent work at Roots and Shoots 

14R 
Anthony — For displaying mature and positive 
behaviour during class time and at breaktimes 
throughout the week 

14S 
Ryley — For good interaction during carousel 
lesson and introducing new types of music to 
the class 

Star of the Week 

Harry 13L— For showing some amazing 
management skills in Work Experience  

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Around 30 parents joined us onsite on Monday for our destinations 
evening. It was so good to see people and what was evident was how 
happy parents were to see each other. Parents were able to speak to 
post 19 providers and the school team. Thanks go to Dom Fryer for 
arranging the event. On Thursday we held a coffee morning for year 7 
parents—5 parents joined us. It was a great opportunity for parents to 
meet each other. We’re holding our year 7 parents evening on 
Monday. 

 

Please remind your son/daughter that if they bring a mobile ‘phone to 
school this must be handed to their class teacher on arrival. If a pupil 
travels to and from school on school transport there is no reason for 
them to bring a mobile ‘phone to school. Please support us in keeping 
all our young people safe. 

 

Please also remember to label coats and jumpers if possible. We 
have a growing pile of jumpers and coats in the school office and it’s 
taking up a lot of time to try and sort this out. Thanks for your support. 
The weather has turned colder. We try to get out into  the playground 
as much as possible. Please do make sure your son/daughter brings 
their coat to school. 

 

Our parent group is meeting onsite on Monday 10th October. Please 
contact Don Burford through the parent group email address if you’d 
like more information; info.hpgroup@aol.com. 

 

Wishing everyone a good weekend, 

 

Eileen 
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Hello to our year 7s! 
What do you love about Highshore so far? 

I love the food, play-

time and basketball! 

(Earn, 7G) 

I like playing with my 

cars and with my friends! 

(Josue, 7J) 

I love the lessons and the rooms 

like sensory room and soft-play! 

(Tiarna, 7L 

I’ve made lots of new 

friends and I like the food! 

(Connor, 7G) 

The staff are great! 

(Musa, 7J) 

I love the food and 

the classrooms! 

(Foyin, 7L) I love mostly every-

thing! 

(Fraser, 7G) 

I like playing football 

with my friends! 

(Mohammed, 7J) 


